Arizona State Physicians Association

October

NEW ASPA PLAN CONTRACTS:

Prime Health Service (PHS) World Trade Center
(WTC) Health Program Nationwide Provider Network
Participation Effective August 1, 2022. ASPA has
sent an Opt-in to participate in this plan. If you have
not received the Opt-in and would like to participate,
please contact karen@azspa.com.

Imperial Health

Imperial Health Insurance Company for their new Arizona
Marketplace Plan. This plan will roll out 1/1/2023. Watch
for the Opt-in. You may have signed one previously but
the plan was not active so you will need to complete a
new optin.

ASPAIP., —

Tricare (Health Net Federal Services)
Reimbursement Change effective
Immediately: Tricare will be decreasing their
reimbursement effective immediately.
Notification has been sent via email and fax.
You will automatically continue with Tricare
unless you complete the form that was sent
to opt out.

Arizona State Physicians Association is
working on a clean-up project of items that
our plans are requesting we have on file. We
want to have the updated information in our
system to provide to the Health Plans. You
will be receiving a form requesting current
information, please complete the form and
send back as quickly as possible.

Events

Please be sure to RSVP to our November
events. We do have limited space and it is
first come, first serve.

You won't want to miss this!

Thursday, November 3rd-Arizona Grand
Tuesday, November 15th-Wigwam Resort
Thursday, November 17th-Grayhawk Golf

Remember to check out the ASPA Website Links for great resources and other updated information. You can even pay
your Initial and annual dues online.
For more information please contact xitlaly@azspa.com or 602-265-2524 X 221.



